
  

 

 
 

Ref: RFJ/HI-2021/0003 
January 7, 2021 

 
 
PHILIPPINE STOCK EXCHANGE, INC. 
6th Floor, PSE Tower 
28th Street corner 5th Avenue 
BGC, Taguig City 
 
 
Attention:   
 
MR. JOSE VALERIANO B. ZUÑO III 
OIC - HEAD, DISCLOSURE DEPARTMENT  

  
  
 
Gentlemen: 
 
We are submitting to you the report on the number of House of Investments, Inc.’s 
shareholders owned by foreigners as of December 31, 2020. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

MA. ESPERANZA F. JOVEN 

Corporate Information Officer 
 
 
 
 




